
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
It's my pleasure to recommend to you Wendy Alli. Over the past two years, I've had 
the pleasure of teaching Wendy in unmanned systems and technology. Throughout 
that time, she has demonstrated not only a willingness to continue learning, but the 
ability to learn at a very steep curve. 
 
Wendy is a hard working and skilled pilot who only ever brings positivity and 
success to everything she attempts. She conducts her work diligently with such 
attention to detail there’s hardly ever any room for me to recommend improvement. 
In addition, after witnessing firsthand Wendy’s loyalty and sincerity, there is not a 
position I wouldn’t recommend her for in the unmanned industry. 
 
I believe that Wendy would be a great addition to any company's team. If you have 
any questions, please feel free to contact me at the information provided below. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Megan Kostelnik 
Instructor, Unmanned Systems 
Pasco-Hernando State College 
kostelm@phsc.edu 
813-833-8948 


